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Dear Soon-Jyh, 
congratulations, your paper entitled 
 
Analytical-Based Approach for Capacitor Placement with Gradient Error Compensation and 
Device Correlation Enhancement in Analog Integrated Circuits 
 
has been selected for publication in the ICCAD'12 technical program! Your paper is among the 
82  
selected out of 338 reviewed papers. 
 
Find the reviewer's comments below and address them accordingly. 
 
Thanks for your contribution to ICCAD'121 
We look forward to meet you in San Jose in November (new location) and thanks you for your  
contribution. 
 
Joerg Henkel (ICCAD'12 Program Chair) 
Yao-Wen Chang (ICCAD'12 Vice Program Chair)


